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Notice of STPUD Board Vacancy 

South Lake Tahoe, CA (May 22, 2020) – South Tahoe Public Utility District is accepting applications to 
appoint a Board Member to serve through December 4, 2020. Interested applicants must be a 
registered voter within the District boundaries and can apply by submitting a letter of interest and 
resume to mguttry@stpud.us by Tuesday, June 2, 2020.  

South Tahoe Public Utility District is a public agency that supplies drinking water and provides sewage 
collection, treatment and export for the community of South Lake Tahoe. The publically elected Board of 
Directors represents all ratepayers and works with the General Manager to develop and implement the 
District’s mission, through goals, policies, and procedures as a proactive community partner. The Board 
meets the first and third Thursday of each month at 2:00 pm in the District Board Room located at 1275 
Meadow Crest Drive, South Lake Tahoe. 

Due to a midterm vacancy, the position will be filled by the current Board Members interviewing and 
appointing an applicant at a Special Board Meeting on Thursday, June 11, 2020 at 9:00 am. The 
appointed Board Member will serve through December 4, 2020. If interested, the appointed member 
may run for election in the November 2020 consolidated general election to serve a four year term.  

District Board Members receive medical, dental and vision benefits, and a $400 per month stipend. To 
apply, submit a letter of interest and resume to mguttry@stpud.us or Melonie Guttry, Executive Services 
Manager, 1275 Meadow Crest Drive, South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150 by Tuesday, June 2, 2020. For 
questions, contact Melonie Guttry at (530) 543-6203.  
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